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My name is Robert Savage, and I live in Bend, Oregon. I am writing to express my 

strong opposition to House Bill 2025. With the cost of living already straining Oregon 

families, this bill would make it even more difficult to get by. Raising gas taxes, 

registration fees, and payroll taxes will place an unfair burden on working families like 

mine. I urge you to vote no on HB 2025 and instead focus on holding ODOT 

accountable and making better use of the funding it already has. 

 

If taxes continue to increase for me and my family I will need to move to a state that 

is more inline with my fiscal conservative values. I pay 10s of thousandss in taxes 

and spend money at local businesses that are currently struggling.  Most will not 

make it in the next few years and without a healthy business environment Oregon as 

a whole will start to fail as Portland already has. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Robert Savage 


